
February 2019 Newsletter
December was a busy month with all the Christmas festivities including carolling at six different times at
three different locations and the Christmas Day meal which fed about 80 guests.  We still have a lot of

food stocks in our Food Stop cupboard and we had some very generous donations, so if you have know
any families or maybe elderly neighbours who you know would benefit from a small hamper or bag of

food please let us know – help us ‘Share the Love’ 

Project Focus – Youth Work
This month we will be looking at youth work within The Bridge.  We have a youth group for 12 to
18 year olds that meets every Friday night at Guisborough Methodist Church from 5-9pm.  
Currently we have around 20 young people who attend and it’s a chance for them to meet in a 
safe and warm place where they can hang out with their friends and have some food and also 
have fun playing games and learning about life.  Although the young people that attend aren’t 
‘religious’; we do encourage them to be open about religion and we try to seize every 
opportunity to discuss Christianity with them.  We are looking at planning a weekend away with 
them this year and we would appreciate your prayers as we look at planning it.  We are also 
very much in need of another volunteer or two who could come and interact with the youth (and 
help cook/clear up at the end) every Friday or a couple of times a month... we would also need 
another volunteer (preferably a male volunteer to join us when we have our weekend away.  If 
you think you could offer some time either regularly or for a one off, please do prayerfully 
consider it and do get in touch with Shona or Juanita.  They really are a lovely bunch of young 
people that just want a positive person in their life.
Thanks for the support, 
Shona, Joanna and Juanita <><
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Key Dates in February:
Prayer Breakfast – 8am on the 2nd of February at Guisborough Evangelical Church on 
Fountains Street led by members of the Guisborough Christian Fellowship] followed by the
Communication Team meeting
Bridge Coffee Morning – Saturday 16th February from 9.30-11.30am at Guisborough 
Methodist Church [volunteers welcomed with open arms ]

Get Set Go – 17th February at GMC from 3-5pm with the theme of God’s Love  
Advance Notice: Get Well Road Methodist Church visit 26 May- 1 June 2019
Plus for our regular activities please see our website or leaflets for details
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